ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984: SECTION 14
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PART OF THE A154 WALTON AVENUE, FELIXSTOWE
Suffolk County Council intends to make an order closing the A154 Walton Avenue, Felixstowe for 200 metres east of dock gate number 1 roundabout to facilitate carriageway resurfacing and associated works. Other coordinated works may also take place during this period. 

Access will be open for pedestrians and cyclists.

The diversion route will be the A14, the A154 and vice versa.

It is intended that the closure will operate from 14/10/2016 - 19/10/2016 from 7:00pm – 5:00am but if necessary the order may remain in force for 18 months (or longer if extended by the Minister).

Enquiries should be made to David Keeble of Suffolk Highways. Tel: 0345 606 6171.  Email: enquiries@suffolkhighways.co.uk
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Date: 04/10/2016

TIMOTHY EARL, Head of Legal Services, Suffolk County Council, Constantine House, 5 Constantine Road, Ipswich, IP1 2DH

Legal Ref: 00047946 (please quote in all correspondence)


